
 

 
  

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
 

 

At its September 16, 2009 Agenda meeting In The 

Matter of The Provision of Basic Generation 

Service For The Period Beginning June 1, 2010, 

Docket No. EO09050351, the Board has directed 

Staff to withdrawal its question to the New Jersey 

Electric Distribution Companies (EDCs), as well 

as interested stakeholders seeking input on the 

potential benefits and drawbacks of elimination of 

the requirement in the Supplier Master 

Agreement that each BGS-FP supplier and each 

BGS-CIEP supplier to satisfy the Renewable 

Energy Portfolio Standards with respect to its 

Supplier Responsibility Share. 


